
 

 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 25th October 2024 

This Week…  
 

This week in phonics we have been revising all sounds and tricky words 
taught so far.  After half term, we will be consolidating all Level 2 
sounds and practising our reading and writing skills. 
 

In Maths, we’ve been reinforcing their understanding of cardinality and 
practising their 1:1 correspondence. 
 

In PE, the children used a variety of equipment to strike balls.  
 
It was exciting to watch the mobile classrooms being delivered, the 
children loved all the huge vehicles on the playground. 
 

 
 

More News…  
 
Secret Storyteller –  
To promote the importance of reading, we would like to invite parents 
(or a family member) into school to read a story or two to the class. The 
idea is that the secret storyteller will sneak into school without letting 
the child they are linked know!  If you think you would like to become a 
‘secret storyteller’ please get in contact.  
We thank Marinella’s mummy for taking the time to come in and read 
with us recently.  We loved your book choices, I read ‘’Ruby’s Worry in 
assembly this week. 
 
Please continue to practise your child’s phonic cards and reading at 
home. 
 

After half term our story will be ‘Room on the Broom’ by Julia 
Donaldson. 
 

Huge thanks for your continued support, it really does make a difference 
to your child’s learning. 

 

Have a wonderful half term. 
 

Mrs Madden ☺ 
 

 
 


